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Upgrade of Aaron’s pass road.

I agree with the upgrade of Aaron’s pass road. As a permanent resident of Aaron’s pass I travel on it most days.
 It is a narrow winding dirt road with poor visibility for oncoming traffic.
Over the years there has been a number of accidents including head ons. On numerous occasions after storms
 I’ve had to go out and clear trees and branches from the road. Long weekends and holidays the traffic on the
 road increases by a phenomenal amount making it even more dangerous to travel on.
I believe the upgrade would make it a safer road to travel on for locals and tourists.

Ian Robb

Carcalgong




